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♦ For articles about RSA’s low investment cost and how to feather your retirement nest, read 
the January Advisor. 

 
♦ Want to learn more about the ERS Board of Control? Visit here. 

 
♦ State employees learn more about your health insurance plan by visiting the SEIB website. 

 
♦ The Regular Session starts on February 7. Stay abreast of bills affecting your retirement and 

healthcare benefits at the Alabama Legislature website and RSA Legislation webpage. 
 

♦ Plan a spring getaway or a weekend around Valentine’s Day at our hotel member discount 
webpage.  
 
RSA-1 IS A POWERFUL TOOL TO HELP YOU REACH YOUR RETIREMENT DREAMS! 

 
Enroll Now and Save for the Future 

 
Check out RSA-1’s monthly returns 
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